
 

 

HOPEWELL VALLEY REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Pennington, New Jersey 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

To:  Members of the Future Planning Committee (FPC) 

From:  Robert Colavita 

Date:  July 20, 2014 

Re:  Meeting Notes of July 9, 2014 

 

Meeting was convened at 7:00 p.m. in the Board Meeting Room and adjourned at 9:00 p.m. 

 

Discussion / Action Items: 

 

 The minutes from the June 25 meeting were reviewed and approved by the Committee.  The 

minutes and PowerPoint presentations will be posted on the district website. 

 

 Dr. Smith provided a draft skeleton of the format of the final report. 

 

 Committee members worked in their subgroups on their specific scenarios.  Data gathered by 

administration was reviewed and additional data was requested as needed.  Groups worked with 

District architect George Duthie and District Transportation Director Heather Van Mater as required. 

 The next meeting will be held on July 23 from 9:00 AM – 11:00 AM.  The focus of this meeting will 

be for subgroups to report out on their findings. 

 

 It was the consensus of the group to cancel August meetings and reconvene in September.  The goal 

remains to present to the Board of Education in October. 


